January 19, 1937.

Morris A. Bealle,
Publisher, Plain Talk,
#1003 K Street, N.W.,
Washington, D.C.
Dear Bealle:

I am enclosing you a copy of my licensing bill.

I hope you will have time to give it much study and thought. It seems to me to
strike at the monopoly question and it does not undertake to do things we have no power to do.
It is clearly within our power to do this thing. It seems to me clearly within our duty to do it. If |
can just have your approval, | shall be awfully happy.

I will be out of town for a day or two and I will get in touch with you upon my

return and we will have a talk about it.

Very respectfully,



